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Boat Safety Scheme 
First Floor North, Station House,  
500 Elder Gate,  
Milton Keynes, MK9 1BB  

Telephone 0333 202 1000 
 
Examiner’s Email: BSS.office@boatsafetyscheme.org 
Examiner’s Website: https://pro.boatsafetyscheme.com/  
 

13 July 2012  Ref: 12‐004

BSS  EXAMINER  NEWS

Dear Examiner, 

Watford Office is Closing - Last Post for 4 working Days 
Following final instructions from C&RT property managers, we now know the last opportunity the BSS Office 
has for sending out post before it moves to Milton Keynes is the afternoon of Wednesday 1st August. 
 
Any orders received by Noon on the 1st will be sent, but if you can wait, please do so to help keep the system 
clear. The next orders are likely to be sent on Wednesday 8th August.  
 
We will be in Milton Keynes on Tuesday 7th, but we cannot guarantee being able to find the supplies of 
materials in all the CRT move boxes! If we can find our boxes, orders may be sent out on that earlier day. 
 
Email contact and phone support will continue uninterrupted. You should use our mobiles or new main office 
number 0333 202 1000.  
 
Any 01923 phone number should now be considered as ‘dead’. C&RT is offering no re-direct service. 
 
See also https://pro.boatsafetyscheme.com/the-kiosk . 
 

Best regards, 

 
Graham Watts, BSS Manager 
 


